
  

The 

Photographer  
is coming 

                  Monday 17th  
      October 
           for Individual Photographs 
 
                                 
                             You are welcome to bring  
                          your other children from  
                          8.30a.m. for family                           
                          shots.  If you would like 
                          siblings taken together,                                   
please let us know at the office. 
 
Thank you. 
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